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Nalco Site Located at 1055 Truman Street, Burlington

• Ecolab (ECL) is the global 

leader in water, hygiene and 

energy technologies and 

services that protect people 

and vital resources. 

• The company’s Burlington 

site, a subsidiary known as 

Nalco, has been operating at 

1055 Truman Street since 

1947. 

• Nalco employs over 70 

people and is an active 

member of the local 

community and an important 

contributor to the economic 

health and prosperity of the 

City of Burlington.  
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Nalco Site Land Designation and MTSA Location  

• The Nalco site is designated ‘General 

Employment’ by the Burlington Official 

Plan (consolidated update 2017):

• Northwest of Burlington GO Station, within the 

Major Transit Station Area (MTSA) Special 

Planning Area proposed by OPA No. 119.

• Over the past two years Nalco has 

provided input to the City on proposed 

policy changes and planning initiatives 

which may impact the plant and the long-

term viability of the site. 

• The main opportunity to provide input 

pertaining to the Nalco site will be once 

the Burlington GO Station Mobility Hub 

Study is re-initiated, but there are 

opportunities through OPA 119 to better 

recognize and protect existing industrial 

sites within the MTSA Special Planning 

Area.
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Requested Changes to Proposed Policies
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Requested Changes to Proposed Policies
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Deferral of Regional Approval of the Official Plan

• Nalco/Ecolab respectfully ask that City Council support its  requested revisions 

to the proposed policies of OPA 119 . 

• We look forward to continuing to work with the City on future planning initiatives 

and continuing to be active member of the local community contributor to the 

local economy. 
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